
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Cheryl McCarthy  

 

From:  Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

Date:  May 7, 2019 

 

Re:  Course Eliminations – Social Science 

 

I respectfully recommend the elimination of the following two Social Science elective courses: 

 Western Civilization 

 American National Government PSCI 101 

 

Both of these courses are being recommended for elimination due to low enrollment because of 

the numerous courses available to students in this area of study.  Neither course has run for 

several years.    

 

These course eliminations were discussed and approved by the Curriculum Coordinating Council 

and are endorsed by Administrative Council.   

 

Thank you and please let me know if you have further questions. 
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